Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
Region XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY AN £
Digos City Sy ot o

November 28, 2017

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 1000, s. 2017

ATTENDANCE TO THE COORDINATION MEETING OF REGIONAL FEDERATED
SUPREME PUPIL AND STUDENT GOVERNMENT (SPG-SSG) ADVISERS

To:  PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT SUPERVISORS
CONCERNED SCHOOL HEADS

ATTN : Amadita R. Patindol - Ramon Magsaysay Central ES
Rachel R. Pogoy — Senior High School in Digos City

1. In connection with the unnumbered Regional Memorandum dated November 24, 2017,
the Regional Federated Supreme Pupil and Student Government (SPG and SSG)
Advisers are hereby directed to attend the Coordination Meeting on November 29, 2017
(Wednesday) at the Waling-Waling Hall, DepEd Regional Office Xi, F. Torres St.,

Davao City.
2. Attached is the unnumbered Regional Memorandum for your reference.
3. Participants are expected to be at the venue before 9:00 in the morning.
4. Travelling and other incidental expenses shall be charged against local funds subject to

the usual auditing and accounting rules and regulations.

5. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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MEMORANDUM

To: All Schools Division Superintendents
QIC-SDS/ASDS/OIC-ASDS

Subject: COORDINATION MEETING OF THE REGIONAL FEDERATED
SUPREME PUPIL/STUDENT GOVERNMENT ADVISERS

Date: November 24, 2017

In view of the upcoming activities of the Regional Federated Supreme Pupil and
Student Government, there will be a coordination meeting of all the Regional Federated
Supreme Pupil and Student Government Advisers on November 29, 2017 (Wednesday) at
the Waling-Waling Hall, DepEd Regional Office X1, F. Torres St. Davao City.

It is requested that all Regional Federated Supremc Pupil and Student Government
Advisers (Elementary and High School) whose names are attached in this Memorandum
shall attend the said meeting. '

Participants are expected to be at the venue before 9:00 in the morning,

Travelling and other incidental expenses shall be charged against local funds subject
to the usual auditing and accounting rules and regulations.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

TERESIYA G, TAMBAGAN
Asst. Reqgional Director



